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Dear Parents, 

 This is to remind you that after frequent reminders and calls you have not yet submitted the Living 

Certificate (LC) of your ward.  

 It is mandatory to submit the LC of your ward on or before Tuesday 11/09/2018. If failed to do so 

your ward will not be allowed to attend the Term -1 exam. School won’t be responsible for the academic 

loss of your ward.  

 Kindly co-operate by submitting the LC before the due date. 

Principal 

 


